
 
 

 

 
 

DIRECTOR OF IMG CORDIALLY CONGRATULATES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vladimír Varga   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHO WAS RECENTLY AWARDED THE HIGHLY 
PRESTIGIOUS  

 
 

EMBO Installation Grant  

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information see: 
http://www.embo.org/news/press-releases/2016/embo-installation-grants-to-

support-ten-researchers-in-establishing-laboratories 
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